
Greetings	in	Christ!	
	

As	we	continue	to	navigate	these	uncharted	waters	of	a	Global	Pandemic,	we	believe	God	helps	us	
find	ways	to	reach	His	people	as	never	before.		We	pray	for	the	day	when	we	can	join	together	
without	concern	for	social	distancing.		In	the	meantime,	we	will	be	continuing	our	commitment	to	the	
children	of	our	church	community	and	KREW	will	be	going	forward	starting	September	27th	at	9:30	
a.m.			We	will	be	continuing	with	“The	Story”	–	lessons	that	show	our	children	how	we	are	all	part	of	
God’s	plan	for	His	People.		
	
We	will	meet	in	the	Lower	Hall	with	the	following	procedures	in	place.	

Ø DROP	OFF:	Temperature	checks	will	be	done	on	each	person	entering	the	building.	Families	will	
be	asked	to	wait	their	turn	(downstairs)	and	stay	6	ft.	apart.	Please	bring	as	few	people	in	the	
building	as	possible.	

Ø COVID	screening	questions	will	be	done	by	a	nurse,	Storm	McNair,	LPN		
Ø After	dropping	off,	parent/guardians	are	asked	to	leave	the	building	
Ø Social	distancing	practices	will	be	enforced	during	KREW	time	
Ø Cleaning	practices	will	also	be	in	place	throughout	the	morning	
Ø We	will	practice	social	distancing	during	dismissal	–	with	one	student	being	released	at	a	time	

from	their	classroom.		Kindly	have	your	child(ren)	dressed	and	out	the	door	as	quickly	as	
possible	

Ø Attendance	will	be	taken	for	contact	tracing	purposes	
	

We	ask	the	following	of	you:	
• Please	bring	the	enclosed	registration	form	(additional	forms	will	be	available)	
• Please	have	your	child	bring	their	own	“The	Story”	book	from	last	year	–	Additional	books	will	

be	available	for	those	who	never	received	one	or	who	moved	up	a	grade	level.	
• Older	students	are	asked	to	bring	their	own	Bible	each	Sunday	
• Masks	must	be	worn	entering	and	exiting	the	building	or	if	a	child	needs	to	leave	the	classroom	

area	
• If	your	child	has	a	fever	of	100.4	or	higher,	or	other	signs	of	illness,	they	should	not	come	to	

KREW	
• Review	proper	hand	washing	and	mask	wearing	techniques	with	your	child	and	remind	them	

that	social	distancing	procedures	will	be	in	place	
• If	your	child	has	a	positive	result	for	or	has	been	exposed	to	someone	with	COVID-19,	you	are	

required	to	notify	us.		If	there	is	a	positive	CASE	of	COVID-19	in	the	class	or	someone	who	has	
been	exposed,	all	parents	will	be	informed	of	that	fact.		No	personal	information	will	be	
shared.	

	
Please	continue	to	pray	with	our	children	for	an	end	to	this	pandemic.	

	
Any	questions	you	have	can	be	directed	to	Cindy	Green	or	Laurie	Dreier	

COVID	regulations,	screening	or	reporting	questions	can	be	directed	to	Storm	McNair	


